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Port Blair, dated Ly th January, 2011

To
Shri P.L. Punia,
Chairman, National Commission for Scheduled Castes,
Stk Floor, Loknayak Bhavan,
Khan Market, New Delhi 110 003
(Fax 011-24632298)

Sub:- Redressal of grievances of Scheduled Castes-reg.
Sir,

I am directed to refer to your Iletter D.O No.
17/17/NCSC//2010-C.Cell dated 14.12.2010, addressed to the
Hon’ble Lt. Governor A&N Islands regarding the above mentioned
subject and to state that no Scheduled Caste has been notified in
this Union Territory and hence the requisite information may
please be treated as “Nil”.

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Commissioner (TW)
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